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New Parking Kiosks in Canal Park
 
 
New park and pay kiosks have been installed in Canal Park.  Four kiosks are available
along the west side of Canal Park Drive, between Railroad Street and Buchanan
Street.  
 
For convenience, kiosks will accept coins, dollar bills, or credit card payment.  Parking
rates are $ .25 for every 20 minutes, for a maximum of two hours.     
 
Drivers should park their cars at a legally designated spot along Canal Park Drive;
make payment at a kiosk; take the receipt and put it on their dash board facing up.
 
Parking will be enforced Monday through Saturday, excluding Holidays during the
period of May 15 to October 15.  
 
For additional information, contact Doug Nelson, City of Duluth Public Works at (218) 218-730-4581
218-730-4581
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